
Expression of Interest
The School Leadership and Teacher Quality team are currently seeking an 
Expression of Interest from schools to participate in our 2023 School 
Improvement for Leadership Teams program. 

We have partnered with Professor Dorothy Andrews and Associate 
Professor Joan Conway from the University of Southern Queensland to 
deliver a research-based revitalisation program to engage schools in a 
journey of self-discovery, building capacity for sustainable pedagogical 
excellence.

This program will be delivered over a 12-month period and will be tailored 
specifically to schools of differing sizes.

For more information or to register your school’s interest please contact 
Meika Pfeiffer-Gough or Dr Nancy Bonfiglio-Pavisich. 

Please register your Expression of Interest by 15 December 2022.
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